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Dear candidate, 

The Governors and staff of our thriving, successful primary school are seeking to appoint an 

inspirational, highly motivated teacher to join our dedicated team.  The post is to cover a period of 

maternity leave, running from September 2025 to May 2026. The position will be in either KS1 or 

KS2 depending on the experience of the successful candidate. The successful candidate will support 

the Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team in their drive to provide a world-class curriculum and 

outstanding learning opportunities for our pupils.  

Our governing body is looking for a teacher who is: 

• An outstanding, energetic individual with a growth mindset, who is ambitious for our pupils 

and driven to create inspirational learning opportunities. 

• An effective classroom practitioner who understands how children learn and is committed to 

ensuring the very best outcomes for all. 

• Passionate about curriculum design, bringing their own areas of interest and expertise. 

• Excellent behaviour management skills, with a focus on fostering positive, strong 

relationships with pupils.  

• Able to maintain and develop strong partnerships with families.  

• Committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all children. 

We can offer you: 

• A supportive Headteacher and governing body who will invest in your ongoing professional 

development. 

• Engaged children who love learning and are keen to be their best 

• Opportunities to contribute to the development of a world class curriculum with the key 

themes of STEM, Outdoor Adventurous Education with a focus on nurturing and developing 

the whole child. 

• The chance to be part of a successful, dynamic team with supportive parents, a great local 

community and a rich local heritage. 

If you would like to discuss the role or visit our school, please contact the school bursar to make an 

appointment with the headteacher. 

Many thanks and best wishes, 

 

Suzanne Thomas 

Headteacher 
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